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Catch Up   

22nd May, 2020 
           Issue No. 13 

   

Yarrawonga College 
       P-4 Campus 

 
 

We are so EXCITED to be welcoming back all students in Prep, Grade 1 and 
Grade 2 on Tuesday!!! Your class teachers have missed you all greatly and 
are so looking forward to seeing how much you have grown and how you 
have managed your home learning! How lovely will it be to see all of your 
friends and to reconnect with your classmates! 
 

Although Grade 3 & 4 students need to continue with the remote learning 
program for two more weeks, we are counting down the days until you can 
also return to normal classes! In the meantime, your class Google Meets is 
such a fabulous way to keep in touch and to talk to your teachers and 
classmates! If you haven’t logged in to Google Classroom or joined a meet 
yet, we encourage getting in touch with your teacher to get connected! 
 

Parents, below are some of the most important things to know as we begin 
our staged return to on-site schooling: 
 

 Pupil Free Day on Monday means no students on-site, no supervision 
program operating, and no remote learning for the day! 

 When at school students must bring a drink bottle, and enough lunch, 
fruit and snacks for the day (no bubblers or canteen) 

 Social distancing for adults and health directives mean parents cannot 
come together in groups, or enter the school grounds without calling 
the office and receiving approval. 

 Students should arrive at school and be picked up via the Woods Road 
Kiss & Drop where possible please. Parents asked to remain in vehicles 

 Several staff members will be at the Kiss & Drop and the Gilmore 
Street entrance every morning in yellow vests. Parents can direct their 
children to these familiar faces and they will be greeted, supported or 
even walked to their classroom as needed. 

 Staggered finish at end of day: Preps (and older siblings) at 3pm, Year 
1 (and older siblings) at 3:10pm, all remaining Year 2 students and bus 
travelers and on-site attenders at 3:15pm 

 Teachers and school staff will walk students out to meet parents at 
Kiss & Drop zone or front of school for pickup at the set times. 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT 
DATES 

 

Monday 25th May 
 

Pupil Free Day 
 

Tues 26 May (Week 7) 
All students in Prep, 
Year 1 & Year 2 return 
to school, along with 
students in Year 11 & 
Year 12 classes 

OSHC After School 
Care resumes today 

Monday 8th June 

Queen’s Birthday 
Public Holiday 

Tues 9 June (Week 9) 

All students in Year 3 
and Year 4, along with 
students in Years 5-10 
return to school. 

Canteen opens today 

Friday 26th June 

Last day of school for 
Term 2. 

 

 

  

 

Full details of school operations and health & hygiene measures are contained in the Information 
Handbook pushed out via Compass yesterday. If you are having difficulty accessing this, printed 
copies can be picked up from the Gilmore St Bus Zone today between 12 and 1pm. Information 
handbook will also be made available on our College Website under P-4 Remote & Flexible Learning. 



 2 
5

 

 

 
YARRAWONGA COLLEGE P – 12, Gilmore Street, Yarrawonga / P: 5744 1751 / www.yarrawonga.vic.edu.au / E: 
yarrawonga.p12@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 

 

More remote learning showcase images shared this week… 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Azaria, Arorah and Khloe have been very creative! 

Otis created and illustrated 
his own story book! 

Slater has been busy – a ‘virtual’ morning tea made for 
Miss Till and his ‘message in a bottle’ history task! 

Great photos of Taryn and Lucas enjoying the cooking challenge! 

The on-site 
students 

sharing their 
Australian 

Animal posters 
with Barry! 

P-4 Home Learning Superstar Showcase 

Tom & Mac 
enjoying their 

home learning! 

http://www.yarrawonga.vic.edu.au/
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During this time of home 
learning we have been unable to 
recognise and celebrate student 
birthdays together! Even those 

with birthdays in March may 
have missed out due to 

assemblies being cancelled.  
To all the students below, we 

hope that you had a very special 
birthday with your family!! 

3rd – Ryder M & Jack B 
7th – Harry M 

10th – Lachlan H 
11th – Brock B 
12th – Riley M 
21st – Harley B 

23rd – Tynan O, Samuel K, Cassidy S 
25th – Harry & Zac J, Ethan H 

26th – Tilly N 
28th – Kladen W, Mia C & Amani H 

30th – Ruthie P & Maverick S 
31st – Lachlan F 

 
 

1st – Levi P 
3st – Scott K, Mena G 

4th – Makenna R 
5th – Zaine S, Eugene D, Logan B 

6th – Lucas R, Emilia K 
7th – Addison & Poppy K 

8th – Tia B 
10th – Winter C 

12th – Blythe H, Ryley K, Noah F 
17th – Kade R 

18th – Michael J, Beau B 
19th – Jasper R, Judd H 

24th – Malakai M 
27th – Natalie W 
26th – Cooper H 

29th – Sophie H, Tahlia H 
 

 
 

2nd – Christah M 
3rd – Sienna Blick 

5th Stella H 
6th – Jasmine R, Claire P 

7th – Sophie B 
8th – Jett H 

9th – Shaun W 
10th – Kate G 

12th – Lexi C, Lily W 
13th – Ava D, Alan G 

14th – Marley B 
16th – Jack I 

20th – Izzabella G, Bentley M 
21st – Shanti S 

22nd – Ryder L, Harper B (TODAY!!) 
23rd – Kiah M, Mackenzie W (tomorrow!) 

h    
    

So far… 

http://www.yarrawonga.vic.edu.au/

